
Learning this half term:- 

 

This half term we will be learning all 
about:- 

 

 ST GEORGE’S DAY 

 The story of George and   
the dragon and how we  
celebrate St George’s day. 

We will be making dragons 
and England flags  

 

AMAZING EGGS! 

We will also be learning about which 
animals do and don’t hatch from eggs. 

This will give us the chance to read 
various non-fiction books about eggs. 

 

THE ROYAL WEDDING 

In the week prior to the royal wedding 
we will be learning about the Royal 

Family and celebrating the big day. 

 

Sunny weather  

As the weather improves can we please 

request that children come to school 

with sun cream already applied and a 

named sun hat. We recommend the use 
of all-day sun cream to ensure       

adequate protection.  

R M  

First Steps 
2018 Summer 1 Termly 

Important Dates 

Parents     

meetings Tues-
day 24th and 

Wednesday 25th 
April 3:30— 5:30 

Sign up sheets 
now available 

 

Proposed      
Pennywell Farm 

visit– Tuesday 
22nd May          

(letter to follow 
with further de-

tails) 

 

Parents Open  
afternoon—
Wednesday 23rd 

May 3:00—3:30 
Please come 

and share your 
child’s work 

with them 

 

Half term week–  
Monday 28th 

May to  Friday 
1st June 


